
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Parade Saturday Workshop – Saturday 27th April 

Dear parent/carers, 

 

The children’s parade is fast approaching! We have only 3 more Wednesday sessions so we would like to 

propose a drop-in workshop for you and your child to attend on Saturday 27th April. The purpose of this 

workshop is for the children to design their t-shirts and add any finishing touches on their costumes. The 

workshop will run from 10am-2pm. 

 

If you are a parent and would like to march with us it would be helpful to have a small number of adults 

help us on the march. You would need to be able to attend for the whole of the march and also the 

workshop to design a t-shirt for yourself so you are part of the Meridian theme. If this sounds like 

something you would enjoy please email year4@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk to volunteer. 

 

Additionally, we are looking for a superstar that has a van or vehicle that could fit in our large 3D sculpture 

(and us!) on the day of the parade early in the morning. We would need you to drop us off and then pick us 

up after the parade is finished so we can transport the sculpture back to the school to pe put on display. If 

this is something you could help us out with please email year6@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk and we can 

arrange a meeting with more details. 

 

Kind regards, 

Children’s Parade Team 
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